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BY EMAIL  

August 11, 2023 

Saba Zadeh 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue 
Toronto ON M5G 1X6 
opgregaffairs@opg.com 

 

Dear Ms. Zadeh:  

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) 
Motion to Review and Vary the June 27, 2023 Decision and Order in EB-
2023-0098  
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0209 

This is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated August 9, 
2023 proposing an extension of the deadlines for OEB staff and intervenors to file 
submissions to August 30, 2023, and for OPG to file its reply submission to September 
18, 2023. The OEB accepts the proposed changes to the schedule. The deadline for 
OPG’s argument-in-chief remains August 11, 2023. 

  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All parties to EB-2023-0209 
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